Lori E. Lightfoot Department of Police - City of Chicago David O. Brown
Mayor 3510 S. Michigan Avenue * Chicago, Illinois 60653 Superintendent of Police

November 16, 2022

Executive Board

Chicago Police Memorial Foundation
10343 South Pulaski Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60655

Subject: Donation of 2022 Ram Promaster 3500 Command Van

Dear Executive Board President Condon,

The Chicago Police Department is pleased to accept on behalf of the City of Chicago the Memorial
Foundation’s donation of a 2022 Ram Promaster 3500 Police Command Van.

The vehicle is in the Department’s possession and no further documentation is need at this time. The
Chicago Police Department remains grateful for the Memorial Foundation’s continued support.

Sinc%
%id O. Brown
Superintendent of Police

cc: E. Carter, First Deputy Superintendent, Chicago Police Department
L. Silletti, Chief of Staff, Chicago Police Department
W. Condon, Executive Board President, Chicago Police Memorial Foundation
J. Salemme, Director of Operations, Chicago Police Memorial Foundation
B. McDermott, Chief of Patrol, Chicago Police Department
A. lessani, Commander, 19" District, Chicago Police Department
A. Levine, Sergeant, 19" District, Chicago Police Department
D. Terry, Director of News Affairs, Chicago Police Department
S. Berlin, Director, Chicago Board of Ethics
R. Superfine, Legal Counsel, Chicago Board of Ethics
R. Soni, City Comptroller, City of Chicago

Emergency and TTY: 9-1-1 - Non Emergency and TTY: (within city limits) 3-1-1 - Non Emergency and TTY: (outside city limits) (312) 746-6000
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